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CHARLES TOWN, WV (May 16, 2025) – The Jefferson County Commission invites the public 

to a community discussion on the future of the Washington Street properties owned by the 

Commission. The event will be held on Wednesday, July 17, 2025, at 5:00 PM in the County 

Commission meeting room. 

 

Laura Kuhn, Director of Fleet and Facilities Management, will provide a general overview of the 

buildings. Nathan Cochran, Assistant Prosecuting Attorney, will present on the legal restrictions 

surrounding the sale or transfer of surplus public property. 

 

Community members are encouraged to attend, hear from these subject-matter experts, and share 

their perspectives on how these historic properties can best serve Jefferson County moving 

forward. 

 

“The Washington Street properties are a vital part of our community,” said Commission 

President Pasha Majdi. “This discussion is an opportunity to hear from experts and residents 

alike as we chart the path forward in a way that reflects local needs and long-term vision.” 
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